
2901 W. Durango St. 
Phoenix, AZ  85009 
Phone: 602-506-4608 
Fax: 602-506-4882 
www.maricopa.gov 

 Maricopa County 
Department of Transportation 

  
 

       
 

 
August 01, 2022 

 
 
 

 
NOTICE OF TRANSPORTATION ADVISORY BOARD 

MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
Please be advised that the August 16, 2022, Transportation Advisory Board meeting 
has been cancelled.  
 
 
Please contact Todd Peters at (602) 506-8674 should you have any questions. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
 
Todd Peters 
Customer Relations Officer/TAB Coordinator 
 
 


